 On June 26, 2005 Board Chair Tom Lynch submitted the following question regarding Board Item CC6 - Consultant Contract with New Dimensions Technology Corp.

Question:  How does this tie into the IBM contract?  I don't understand what this is about?

Answer:  The New Dimensions contract is not related to any services provided by IBM. The contract is for state mandated application development that is required until the PeopleSoft ERP is implemented.  Under this contract, a few of the projects that New Dimensions will be working on are:


-State mandated employee privacy application


-Highly Qualified Teacher and HOUSSE tracking modules


-Employee fingerprinting/Reprint module interface


-Web-based benefits and online enrollment

In addition, with developers (Bob Legner & Terri Schade) allocated to the ERP project on a full-time basis, New Dimensions will provide backfill and support with daily operational issues.

 
 

